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I request you to support this legislation and pass it as soon as possible. I have been 

in practice for more than 20 years and due to the corporatization of medicine, we 

have all seen an increase in healthcare costs, worsening of physician wellbeing, 

production pressures, and desires of increased profit margins causing safety issues 

for patients. Access to healthcare has become a challenge for patients in the last few 

years due to mergers and PE takeovers. Think about your own family members and 

their healthcare in the future and please Support HB4130. 


